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T o THE EDITOR IN CHIEF: 

September 15, 1988 

I would like to add a footnote to the commentary regarding the death of 
Waldemar A. Solf (82 AJIL 562 (1988)). When I was in the ABA House of 
Delegates as a representative of the Section of International Law and Prac­
tice, I called on Solf to solicit his advice in obtaining letters from the Judge 
Advocates of the U.S. Army, Navy and Air Force and the General Counsel 
of the Department of Defense in support of the passage of the international 
Convention against Genocide. The Convention was to be presented to the 
ABA House of Delegates for the third time. These letters played a vital part 
in the passage of the Convention by voice vote. We should remember Solf 
not only as a legal scholar but also for his support of human rights. 

HARRY A. INMAN 
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